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Welcome Mrs Klironomakis 
We would like to welcome Mrs Karen Klironomakis to our school and community and we all look forward 
to getting to know her.  
Here is a message from Mrs K; 
I am excited to be relieving for Mrs Sayasenh for the remainder of the year and look forward to meeting 
you in Term 2.  
I have been lucky to have had a vast range of experience throughout my career. I spent a number of 
years relieving in positions at the Learning Support Centre, North Albury, in all specialist roles allowing 
me to develop my understanding of supporting students to achieve their best learning outcomes. I have 
taught at Jindera Public School across all stages for 5 years and became Assistant Principal. My recent 
appointment was at Wewak Street School as Deputy Principal supporting the teachers to develop 
teaching and learning catering for all levels of ability. My passion for education drives me to build 
capacity of all I work with to ensure everyone has access to quality teaching and learning experiences. 
 
Community News 
Anzac Day Community Service  
There will be a community Anzac Day service on Thursday 25th April which is during the school holidays. 
Students who wish to march for this service will need to wear their full school uniform and meet outside 
the school gate by 10.50am for an 11.00am march. Please contact Ann McCall or Bill for further 
information. 
 
Sport News 
Small Schools  Athletics  Carnival  Placegetters 
The Southern Riverina Athletics team is currently being finalised and students will be notified next term 
if they have progressed to the SR carnival to be held in July. 
 
Congratulations to the following students on their placings: 
Ivy – 2nd infants long jump, 1st 6yr girls 60m 
Lexy – 3rd 6yr girls 60m 

Dates for your Diary 
April  

Friday 12th  School Assembly 
Last day Term 1 

Thursday 25th  Community ANZAC Service 

Monday 29th  School Development Day – Staff 

Tuesday 30th  Students Return to School 

May  

Wednesday 1st Woolworths Earn and Learn Starts 

Friday 10th  SR Cross Country 

Friday 17th  P&C Meeting – 3.00pm – all welcome 
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Bonnie – 3rd infants girls 200m, 2nd 7yr girls 70m 
Charlie – 3rd 8yr boys 100m 
Emily – 3rd 9yr girls 100m 
Tahlia – 1st 9yr girls 100m 
Isabelle -  1st Junior girls high jump, 1st jnr girls long jump, 3rd jnr girls shot put, 3rd jnr girls discus, 1st 
jnr girl 200m, 1st 10 years girls 100m. Isabelle also achieved the Walbundrie Small School record in 
junior girls high jump, junior girls 200m and 10 years girls 100m  
Turner – 3rd 9yr boys 100m, 2nd jnr boys 800m 
Jai – 2nd 10yr boys 100m, 2nd jnr boys 200m 
Toby – 2nd 11yr boys 800m 
Tammy – 2nd 12yr girls 100m, 3rd snr girls 200m 
Edward – 1st Senior boys discus, 3rd snr boys shot put, 3rd snr boy long jump, 3rd snr boys high jump, 
2nd snr boy 200m, 3rd 12 year boys 100m 
Isabelle –Rand – 3rd PP5 relay 
 
Small Schools Country 
Last Wednesday students travelled to Bowna reserve to compete at the Small schools Cross Country 
event. They represented our school with great pride and gave their best efforts. Congratulations to all 
of our students for their participation and to those who placed in their event.  
Thank you parents for transporting the children to Bowna and for your help throughout the day. A special 
mention to Sarah Kreutzberger and Karen Williams for being checkpoint officials on the course. Well 
done to Billie, Emily, Isabelle, Turner, Jai, Trae, Alex and Edward who have progressed to the Southern 
Riverina Cross Country to be held at Bowna Reserve on Friday 10th May, 2019. 
 

                                    
 
P&C Meeting 
The next meeting will be on Friday 17th May starting at 3.00pm. This meeting will be held at the Rand 
Sports Ground.   
Could all families please bring a plate of nibblies to share for afternoon tea as this will also be a 
welcoming event to the new teachers and families. 
 
Class News 
Hunting for Treasure (metal detectors-photos) 
On Friday the 30th of March, Rand Public School welcomed our special visitors Phil and Neil who 
brought their knowledge and expertise to teach us about metal detecting. After a short discussion about 
their equipment in the classroom, the students braved the cold wind and rain to start exploring the 
school grounds for any hidden treasures. Throughout the afternoon we detected old school badges, 
keys and money, unfortunately now gold bars were found. Thank you to Phil and Neil who travelled out 
from Albury to spend the afternoon hunting for treasure with us, we had a fantastic afternoon! 

   
 
 
 



 

 

  
  
 
Learning Awards 
Coby – working hard to improve his learning in the classroom.  Keep it up! 
Taryn – always having a positive attitude towards all areas of learning. 
 
Dogs on school grounds 
Please note it is the Companion Animals Act 1998 that dogs are prohibited 
from school grounds whether they are leashed or unleashed.  It is an offence 
which carries a penalty ranging from $1,100 to $11,000 depending on 
whether the dog is designated a dangerous breed or not.  Assistance animals 
ie guide dogs, are exempt from this act.   
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